Delta Long Lake Acre Tracts Homeowners Association
5218 S.E Delta Place
Port Orchard, WA 98367
360-769-2529

May 15, 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Delta Long Lake Acre Tracts Homeowners Association has requested permission from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) for the transfer of ownership and operation of the Delta Long Lake Acre Tracts Homeowners Association system to Washington Water Service. This transfer is contingent upon approval by the Commission. The proposed effective date of this transfer, if approved, would be the 1st of May, 2018. 

Washington Water Service is currently providing water service to about 185 other water systems consisting of about 17,300 customers. Washington Water Service traces its roots back over 35 years through South Sound Utilities and Harbor Water Company Inc., two firms that worked together as early as 1975 to design and construct water systems in Washington. Washington Water was formed in 1999 with the purchase of Harbor Water Company in Gig Harbor and South Sound Utilities in Olympia. Today, Washington Water Service is the largest investor-owned water utility in the state and employs more than 50 Washington-based employees, several of whom boast over 30 years of experience in the water utility industry. 

The Washington Water Service contact information is:
Washington Water Service 
14519 Peacock Hill NW
Gig Harbor, WA 98332
253-851-4060

Your current water rates will not change because of this water system sale and transfer. Washington Water Service is adopting the Commission existing tariff for policies, practices and prices. Any future changes will be the responsibility of Washington Water Service. The company will be required to notify you before any future rate increases or tariff changes.

If you have any questions about how this sale may affect you, please call the company.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Toll free 360-769-2529.

Commission staff will make a recommendation to the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for _____________________, 2018. You will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodations to participants with disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation, please contact the commission at (360) 664-1132 or humanresources@utc.wa.gov. .

If you are unable to attend the open meeting, the commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting. You can also comment by using the “Public Comment” feature at the commission’s Web site at utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250  
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882)
